
Michael School News- 06.10.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 We  have been contacted by Michael 
Commissioners who would like me to bring some 
issues to your attention via our school 
newsletter. They would like to take this 
opportunity to warn you of the dangers of the 
eroding cliffs and road at Broogh Wyllin. They 
have received reports of various children sliding 
down the cliffs there. The risk assessor from 
Dandara was very concerned that the children 
could cause a landslide and hurt themselves or 
others. Could you please discuss this issue with 
your children if they do play in that area as their 
safety is of the utmost importance. 

	 They also asked me to mention that some 
children in Broogh Wyllin are riding their bikes 
around the ‘loop’ and coming straight out onto 
the road next to the car park. There has been an 
issue of a child riding into a car a few weeks ago 
(luckily no-one was hurt) so please also discuss 
road safety with your children. Barriers are 
going to be installed on the path soon. 

	 We are the only parish on the Island so 
far which has a Young Commissioners link and we 
have representatives from years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
Our first meeting of the year was held last week 
and they have already shared their input and 
made plans for the coming months. Thank you to 
those pupils who are helping to improve the 
village. 

 	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Reminder- Macmillan Coffee Afternoon


Just a reminder that we will be holding our 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Monday 

from 2.00 to 4.00pm in the Community 

Room. Everyone is welcome, including 

parents, grandparents, friends and family! The 
children are allowed to bring money to purchase 
cakes during the afternoon. Every kind of cake 
donation would be fantastic, whether it is home 
baked, shop bought or even large showstoppers to 
be raffled. We hope to see as many of you there as 
possible to support this wonderful cause. 

Fashion Show


	 Preparations for the M and Co 
Fashion show at school on Friday 20th 
October beginning at 6.30pm are 
going well. Thank you so much to those 
of you who have returned the slips to 
say that they are happy to be models. 
We could do with some more adults so 
if anyone feels that they would like to 
get involved then please do just pop in 
and let me know!

	 Tickets for this event are now 
on sale from the school office and are 
also available from the M and Co 
store itself. Please ensure you 
purchase tickets early to help us plan 
numbers , thank you. 


Thank you…


A huge thank you to all the parents and 
children who attended the fell running 
championships at Bradda Head last 
weekend. I was really proud to hear how 
well the children had done and delighted 
to hear about lots of stories of 
resilience! The children have received 
certificates to celebrate this today in  
our Celebration assembly. 


For your information…


We are having a visit in school next 
week from the Lepra charity who will 
speak to the children on Wednesday. 
They will be bringing home some 
fundraising information packs. The 
children will have a fun Zumba activity 
in school in November to say thank 
you for helping to raise funds. Thank 
you in advance for any donations you 
wish to make. 



